
 
    

 

 
Address: Coppice View Road, Sutton Coldfield, B73 6UE        Tel: 0121 464 8265 
Email: enquiry@bridge.fet.ac          Web. www.bridge.fet.ac 
Head Teacher: Mr A Seager 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. As we approach the Christmas break, I wanted to write 
to everyone to explain just how proud I have been at the progress our pupils have made since 
they returned in September.  
 
We have shared some of our particular highlights in our latest newsletter that can be found on 
our website https://bridge.fet.ac/newsletter-autumn-2-2024/   and of course the weekly 
messages that are placed via class DOJO.                                                                              
 
It has been great to meet so many of you at recent events, my particular highlight was our very 
own Christmas Fayre that took place on Thursday 12th December where the children, staff and 
parents/carers enjoyed fun and games not to mention meeting Santa.  
 
When our children return on Wednesday 8th January 2025, they will get the opportunity to 
explore topics including The Ice Age, Dinosaurs and Under the Sea. We look forward to watching 
them have fun and develop new knowledge and skills. 
 
Please note, if any contact information changes over the holiday period, please can you let us 
know via Bridge Enquiry (enquiry@bridge.fet.ac) so we can ensure all information is accurate. 
 
Finally, I wish each and every one a restful and peaceful break  
 
Merry Christmas  
 
Mr Seager  
Headteacher  
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